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08/06/2024  09:45:522024/1382/P OBJ KATY HESSEL Addendum to planning: I would also like to raise a further point – 

Page 3: 4 'Extensions of more than one storey must not extend beyond the rear wall of original house by more 

than three metres or be within seven metres of any boundary opposite the rear wall of the house.'

To reiterate: the proposed extension proposed will dramatically impact my flat in a negative manner. It will 

change the feeling of my flat entirely, as it is built around the main room that looks out into the garden. It will 

spoil the beautiful view and the balcony will deprive me of privacy, as one will be able to see straight into my 

property through the bay windows, causing a sense of intrusiveness and a lack of an appropriately distanced 

boundary. No other property along the terrace appears to have such an open terrace area at this level. There 

is no precedent for such a roof terrace in this line of houses, and I strongly object to it.
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